
From: Biedermann, <Cynthia@DGS>
To: "Rose, Debra" <drose@nfpa.org>

Date: 3/22/2016 10:59:33 AM
Subject: RE: CA-NEC contract 2016

Thank you so much for the quick response…

I’ll keep you posted from this end!
Cynthia

CYNTHIA BIEDERMANN | ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTAL PROGRAM ANALYST | CALIFORNIA BUILDING STANDARDS 
COMMISSION | 916.263.1330

NEW YEAR, NEW CODE!
Publication Date: July 1, 2016 Effective Date: January 1, 2017

From: Rose, Debra [mailto:drose@nfpa.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:53 AM
To: Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS
Cc: Berry, Dennis
Subject: CA-NEC contract 2016

Hi Cynthia,

So nice to talk with you again. Dennis said it was okay to move forward without BNi on the contract. Please note that he is saying that 
without having seen what has been done to the contract. Once the contract is received, Dennis will review it and if necessary, 
indicate changes he would like made.

We are both looking forward to working with you and the state of California once again.

Best regards
Debra Rose
Sr. Project Manager
NFPA
1 Batterymarch Park
Quincy, MA 02169-7471
drose@nfpa.org
+1 617 984-7595
National Fire Protection Association
The leading information and knowledge resource on fire, electrical and related hazards.
www.nfpa.org
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